

United States Department of State

Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affair. Washington, D.C. 20547

www.state.gov

June 29, 2009

Dear Lisa;

On behalf of the Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affairs of the United States Department of State, American Councils for International Education, ACTR-ACCELS, and the Commission for Educational Exchange between the United States of America and the Argentine Republic, I am happy to propose you to participate in the 2009 Argentina Principal Exchange Program.

The Argentina Principal Exchange Program is designed to provide the opportunity for U.S. and Argentine school principals and administrators to work together as a team on issues of mutual interest to their communities, schools and students. The program also offers a unique opportunity for you to share administrative experiences, develop classroom methodology, and increase international understanding with Argentine and American educators. We encourage you to envision how your whole school community can be incorporated into your learning experience.

Please send us written notification of your acceptance or declination of this scholarship opportunity by July 10, 2009. Simply send a letter stating whether you accept or decline the proposed scholarship to this address:

Educational Seminars – Argentina Principal Exchange Program American Councils for International Education 1776 Massachusetts Ave., NW Washington, DC 20036

Congratulations on being proposed for participation in the Argentina Principal Exchange Program!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Gibson

Junger Libson

Branch Chief

Fulbright Teacher Exchange Branch